

Church Langton CE Primary School

A member of Learn Academies Trust Headteacher: Mr Stephen Roddy Deputy Headteacher: Mr William Baylis

Friday 8th March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

Ash Wednesday

Thank you to Rev Alison and Rev Rosie for leading our Ash Wednesday service this week. The children enjoyed learning all about the significance of Lent to Christians and many decided to try having the ash cross on their forehead.

Year Five Assembly

Well done to the children in year five who shared their learning in their class assembly this week. It was great to see their enthusiasm for their learning and their confidence in sharing with the rest of the school.

University Trip

Pupils from years five and six enjoyed the opportunity to visit Loughborough University this week as part of a wider group with five other local schools. The children had a busy day experiencing different elements of the university campus. Thank you to Mrs Hollis for accompanying the children.

World Book Day

It was great to see the various costumes for World Book Day, the children certainly enjoyed the drop and read bell that went off throughout the day.

Comic Relief

We will be raising funds for Comic Relief by having a wacky hair and bright clothes day. Donations can be given to the school council on the gate in the morning.

Yours Sincerely

Stephen Roddy Headteacher























Diary Dates

Tuesday 12th March
Friday 15th March
Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th March
Friday 5th April
Tuesday 9th April
Wednesday 10th April

Friday 12h April

Parent information session on phonics 9.00am

Comic Relief Relief Year 4 Residential Trip Year 4 Assembly

Easter Play (Years 3,4+5) 2.00pm

Easter Activities Morning

Easter Play 6.00pm Easter Service 9.00am

End of Term

FoCLS Updates

Dates for your diary

Friday 29th March - Non-Uniform Day in exchange for Easter Eggs Friday 12th April - Easter Tombola - 2pm Sunday 19th May - FoCLS Family Cricket Match Saturday 22nd June - FoCLS Summer Fete

FoCLS Fashion Show

Thank you so much to everyone who supported the Fashion Show by attending and selling tickets for us. Everyone who came had a lovely evening and managed to bag some great bargains. Congratulations to all those who won a prize on the raffle.

A massive thank you must go to Veronica, Trudy and Stacey for giving up so much of their time and doing such a grand job with organising this event - it really is appreciated.

FoCLS Cricket Match - Sunday 19th May

Due to huge demand, we will be re-running the Cricket Match again this year. Kev Burgess has very kindly offered to organise the match itself again, if you are a dad / grandad / uncle / member of staff and would like to take part or have any questions please contact Kev directly to register your interest - 07423143818 / kevburgess7@gmail.com

We will be organising activities for the children as we did last year, so please put the date in your diary as we would love the whole family to join us again. More details will be announced after Easter.

Email: focls123@gmail.com

Friends of Church Langton School is a registered charity (Charity Number 1115364) c/o Church Langton Primary School, Stonton Road, Church Langton, LE16 7SZ